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¥ CCC Priorities for 2021-22: The main topic of conversation at CCC's November 2nd meeting was a list of
priorities for the committee, drafted by Academic Senate leadership. The list includes: creating two primers
on faculty primacy in curriculum, one for faculty and one for students; determining a process for ongoing
updates and review of Guided Pathways Program Maps; creating new processes for program creation and
discontinuance; drafting a CCC Equity Action Plan; and drafting CCC By-laws. Most of the conversation
was spent on the first two items, and over the next few meetings we will continue to discuss each item on
the list, in depth, and determine how to move forward. If you are interested in participating in future
discussions about any of these topics (or a possible ad hoc group), please reach out to your CCC Reps or

subcommittee for that area—all faculty are welcome! If you're interested or would like further information,
please contact your CCC Reps, Eric, or Mary. We'd love to have you!
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